
TOWN OF WHITEFIELD 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Town of Whitefield Board of Selectmen will be holding a Public Hearing 

pursuant to NH RSA 31:95-b, Section III and RSA 91A:2, to discuss the 

acceptance and expenditure of $231,649 in unanticipated revenues from the 

American Rescue Plan of 2021(ARPA)/Local Fiscal Recovery Funds.  The 

public is encouraged to attend.   

The hearing will be held at the Whitefield Town Hall, 56 Littleton Road, 

Whitefield, NH on Monday, September 13, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. (following the 

Solar Upgrade Project Public Hearing). 
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